
 

 

Buckinghamshire Council 

The Buckinghamshire Council (Prohibition of Waiting, Loading and Stopping) 
and (On-Street Parking Places) Order 2021 (Amendment No *) Order 202* 

 
Notice is hereby given that Buckinghamshire Council proposes to make the above-named Order under the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. 
 
The effect of the Order is to introduce various parking restrictions across multiple roads in the Elm Farm 
Estate, Aylesbury as shown below: 
 

Proposed Restriction  Affected Roads 

No Waiting at Any Time (To be effective 24 hours a 
day / 7 days a week) 

Ashford Close, Charmfield Road, Dalesford 
Road, Elm Farm Road, Hazelhurst Drive, Hillary 

Close, Lynwood Road, Mellstock Road, 
Pemberton Close, Waivers Way 

Limited Waiting Mon – Sat 8am – 10pm 4hrs No 
Return Within 4hrs 

Elm Farm Road and Hazelhurst Drive 

Disabled Badge Holders Only Mellstock Road (next to 14 Sunderland Walk) 

No Loading Mon – Sat 8am – 10am and 4pm - 7pm Elm Farm Road and Hazelhurst Drive 

No Waiting Mon – Sat 8am – 10pm Elm Farm Road and Waivers Way 

No Stopping Mon – Fri 8am – 5pm On Entrance 
Markings 

Hazelhurst Drive 

 
Buckinghamshire Council are also proposing to revoke (remove) the following restriction: 
 

Restrictions To Be Revoked Affected Road 

No Stopping on Entrance Markings Hazelhurst Drive 

 
A copy of the Order and Plans showing the lengths of road affected, together with a copy of the Council’s 
Statement of Reasons for proposing to make the Order may be inspected Monday to Friday between 9am 
and 5pm at Buckinghamshire Council, Council Access Plus, Walton Street, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA, United 
Kingdom. 

Further details are also available on the website Your Voice Bucks – Citizen Space 
(https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/). Comments and objections on the proposals (together with the 
grounds of any objection) must be sent in writing by the 17th of January 2025 to the Design Services Team, 
Council Access Plus, Walton Street, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA, United Kingdom, or by email to 
highways.consultations@buckinghamshire.gov.uk.  
 
Dated 18th December 2024 
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